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 Hutt Cititzens Advise Bureau Possible Reloacation of 
Services to the War Memorial Library  

Tēnā koutou katoa, 
 
We received an email from Cr Briggs asking the following. 
 
At the Lower Hutt Citizens Advice Bureau AGM. The committee raised their concerns 
that they have not had communication from Council staff for an extended period of 
time as to the plan for them to move their services into the War Memorial Library. 
 
The response from officers follows: 
  
The War Memorial Library is due for a significant refurbishment including strengthening 
work. Planning for this is expected to get underway in this financial year. This will also give 
us the opportunity to reconfigure layouts to optimise the use of space and to consider how the 
Citizens Advice Bureau could deliver a service from the War Memorial Library.  
  
. 

Ngā mihi nui, 

Democratic Services Team 

 

 


